
Dear whomever this may concern, 
 
This bill will reduce the current limits on renting in cities and towns across the state and will have a 
positive effect on the housing crisis in Rhode Island. It will also provide badly needed housing for URI 
students. As a current URI student who resides in Narragansett this bill has negatively effected my time 
here and has hurt me financially.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Kaitlyn Irons  
 


